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Friends of Newdigate School and Pre-School 

THE COMMITTEE
A huge thank you to those who attended the AGM last week. 



Our existing committee post holders have now stepped down; thank you to James

Penfold (Secretary) and Beth Vander (Treasurer) for all of your hard work.



We are delighted to now have a fantastic committee in place!

ANNA



CO-CHAIR
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Anna Lapere
Willow Lapere 

(Pre-School)
Ava Lapere (Foxes)

Charlotte Ward
Sophia Ward (Foxes)

Toni Harrington
Breya Harrington

(Foxes)

Kirsty Hudson
Oliver Hudson (Foxes)

CHARLOTTE



CO-CHAIR

TONI



TREASURER

KIRSTY



SECRETARY

LYDIA



EVENTS

ALEX



EVENTS

GEMMA



EVENTS

MELISSA



POOL ADMIN

OTHER ROLES



MARKETING
GEMMA &
KIRSTY



POOL

MAINTENANCE
TBC



SOCIAL MEDIA

TBC

Lydia Colbourne
Piper Colbourne

(Hedgehogs)

Alex Stephensen
Elsie Smith
(Hedgehogs)

Gemma Vick
Evie Vick

(Hedgehogs)

Melissa Bassage
Ava Bassage (Pre-School)

Olivia Bassage (Foxes)



AND THE CLASS REPS!

MOVIE NIGHTS
This week we have our first movie nights!



Thank you to those who have stepped forward as
parent helpers, we can't run these events without

you.

CHRISTMAS FAYRE
We have a Christmas Fayre planning session on Tuesday 18th October

7pm at the Six Bells



Everyone is welcome! There are lots of small jobs to do and we love hearing new
ideas for stalls, activities and ways we can raise extra funds!



The Fayre is on 3rd December, 10am-2pm.

HELEN SOPHIE CHANTELLE JENNY

MELISSA FELICITY MICHELLE KATHRYN
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